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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Please remember to send in some plastic bottles by Friday. Thank you. 

Literacy 

The children will write the innovated version of the story of “Hansel and Gretel”. They will begin to learn the new 
story of “The Jolly Christmas Postman.” 

Mathematics  

The focus this week will be subtracting within 10 using the crossing out method.  

RE  

Our topic is Sacraments. They are exploring the story of the Lost Sheep. 

Topic 

Our topic will be “Jolly Christmas Postman”.  Our focus will be on making Christmas cards and sending them to 
people within the UK and around the world and make predictions on how long it will take them to arrive at the 
different destinations. 

Homework 

Literacy:   
                  -  please read daily. 
                  -  please practise letter formation. 

    -  phonics: a sheet will be sent home with your child, please tick the sounds that they know. When they          
have 3 ticks, they can colour the brick in. Once all the bricks have been coloured in, the children will 
get a certificate. 

- design an anti- bullying poster and write the advice that could be  given to someone being bullied. 
Maths: 
               -number formation 
              - work on place value. 
 
Dates to remember: Friday 15th November-Non-uniform day for children in need, please donate £1.00 

                                      Friday 22nd November-Liturgy 

                                      Tuesday 10th December-Nativity 2:00pm 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support at home.  

Mrs Lovell and Mrs Eddy 

http://www.st-marys.poole.sch.uk/

